
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

September 20, 2024 

 

 
• A huge congratulations to all cross country runners who had a fantastic meet. We are proud of each 

of you for your efforts yesterday. 
• Thank you to all of the course marshals who helped out at yesterday's meet. It would not have 

happened without you. 
• There will be a 7/8 boys competitive basketball meeting Monday at lunch recess in the gym. If you 

are serious about playing 7/8 boys competitive, please come to the meeting. If you are thinking you 
would rather play 6/7 competitive, please wait until you get info from Mr. Owen about the team.  

• Grade 6 and 7 boys basketball players who are hoping to play competitively, you will have sessions 
after school next Wednesday and Thursday.  

• Sign ups for all those interested in playing basketball from comp. to rec. levels will have meetings 
next week. Stay tuned to the announcements for further details. 

• Grade 7 and 8 soccer players have a session after school next Tuesday. Be prepared Monday night 
as Monday is a Pro-D day and school is not in session. 

• There will be NO musical theatre today.  Practices will resume next week. 
 


